
 

From the Pastor                                 December 25, 2022 

 

         HAPPY BIRTHDAY, JESUS!  You are the 

ONE that was, is, and shall ever be!  We may have 

difficulty putting our arms around this great truth.  

We BELIEVE that THOU art the Son of God.  

We BELIEVE that THOU art the Son of man.  THOU art God 

wrapped in human flesh in order for a perfect God to be our Saviour.  

 On this special celebration we REJOICE in the GOOD 

NEWS that was given many, many years ago...For unto you is born 
this day in the city of David a SAVIOUR, which is CHRIST THE 

LORD.  Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will 
toward men. 

 Merry Christmas to the church family.  Nancy and I would like 

to thank you for every expression of love during these days.  We have 

been truly blessed.  May God bless you and your family on this, HIS 

DAY! 

 
We are THANKFUL for the Christmas program               

presented last Sunday night.  Thank you,                                   

Sister Judy, for a job well done in reminding us                         

of giving a gift to the Lord on His birthday! 

 
Only six more days remain until 2023.  May we PRAY 

each day for direction for the coming year.  Enjoy a 

time of testimony as we come together for the last 

Wednesday of this year. 

 
JOY TO THE WORLD as we celebrate New Year’s Day on                    

January 1, 2023.  Be in Sunday School and in both the morning and 

evening services.  Sing unto the Lord!  New Year’s evening will be   

devoted to praise through song.  We ask each group and individual 

that sings   specials to be ready with a song.  It would be great if              

specials could be about the BLOOD or the BLESSED HOPE, but 

be ready  even if the song is on another Bible theme. 

 

   

 



 

The 2023 CHURCH BUDGET will be presented for 

vote on January 8th.  (Pastor needs to meet with the 

Advisory Board/Financial Committee  in the choir 
room immediately after service next Sunday night.) 

 
You have the OPPORTUNITY to give a              

year-end financial offering unto the Lord.  

Thank you for your faithfulness this past year! 

 
Thank you, church family, for every card and act of 

kindness given to us this Christmas season.                             

We love you!  —Tyrees 

 
Bible reading schedules are in the lobby.  Take the   

challenge to READ THROUGH your Bible in 2023. 

 
DECEMBER 31st is a good time to gather at the altar 

for a time of reflection over 2022 and a time of rededica-

tion.  We could do a lot of things on New Year’s Eve, 

but nothing more important than praying for direction 

for the  upcoming days.  Join us at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Stewardship Report  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,947.00 
Faith Promise .................      680.00       
Other Missions ...............         30.00 
Miscellaneous  .................         61.00 
 
 
 

Total ................................$  5,718.00 
                                                          

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

 


